Ross Buetow

From: Jake Viaene <jake@bardmedia.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 11:51 AM
To: Ross Buetow

Subject: timelapse camera

Attachments: Screenshot (15).png

Hi Ross,

In the attached photo, the taller light post on the right of the picture is where we would like to set up the camera
to capture the building across the street at 825 w College Ave. And ideally we would like to run power from
that pole as well. It looks like there may be an outlet box higher up the pole?

Let me know what other questions you have for me. They would like the camera to be up and running by the
24th so the sooner we can get this figured out the better.

Thanks a lot for your help!

Jake Viaene
Co-Founder, Bard Media
www.bardmedia.com
Cell: (920) 850-2396
Office: (920) 903-9550

Barrl

Attention: This .Ihe.ssage was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when
opening attachments or clicking links,







